

'For with God, nothing is impossible' Luke 1:37 I can't do it yet, but I will be able to do it!

Baines' Weekly News: Generosity 19th September 2025

2 Corinthians 9:6-8 - 'Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.'

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone 'ABOVE and BEYOND' in their classes and at lunchtime this week!

	Star of the Week	Star Reader	Lunchtime Award		Star of the Week	Star Reader	Lunchtime Award
Toddlers	Remi	Esme					
Pre-School	Fajar	Winnie-Rae		3TS	Lily C	Theo B	Ta'Leah S
RMS				3VB	Grace	Isabella	Kai
RRW				4JB	Freya	Tobias	Halle
R/1FB	Lacey B	Bradley L	Grace P	4JP	Ollie B M	Ethan J	Leo B
1BE	Sophie	Joey R	Joey B	5SN	Taliah M	Coby D	Lexi C
1WW	Mollie T	Ava Th	Lilly-May M	5RF	Emily J	Oliver S	Aanika S
2CH	Pugazhgiri B	Troy G	Sebastian S	6BR	Isobel Mc	Tommy S	Ellie-Jo ND
2SC	Erin S	Molly	Harry T-C	6KP	Noah P	Ella-Rose W	Scarlett R

School events this week:

- On Monday 15th September, the Extra Curricular clubs started.
- Thank you to all the Parents/Carers who attended the **Reception and Year 1 to Year 6 Parents Information Evenings**.
- On Friday 19th September, **Timetables Rock Stars Day took place**. Pupils and staff dressed up as a rock star and rocked on!
- On Friday 19th September, the Year Six House Captains for this Academic Year were announced in the Assembly.

Coming up:

- This week will see selected Year Five Pupils taking part in **Bikeability**. The pupils will practise their biking skills on the school yard and on the local roads.
- On Monday 22nd September, School Vaccinations will take place for pupils who have requested a vaccination.
- On Tuesday 23rd September, the Reception pupils will have the Hands Hygiene Talk from the School Nurse.



'For with God, nothing is impossible' Luke 1:37

I can't do it yet, but I will be able to do it!

- On Wednesday 24th September, the school will take part in National Fitness Day. Pupils will take part in school and national fitness challenges.
- On Friday 25th September, the presentation of badges for this year's ECO and School Councilors Badges will take place in the Assembly.

Attendance:

• The children are working hard to improve their attendance. This week's whole school attendance was 96%. This continues to be an excellent start to the school year. Please be reminded that we are unable to authorise any holidays during the school term.





'For with God, nothing is impossible' Luke 1:37 I can't do it yet, but I will be able to do it!



St Paul's Church Events:

• The Parent and Toddler group meet during term time every Tuesday from 10:00 to 11:30am. It costs £1.50. Please contact the church office for more information or alternatively you are welcome to turn up on the day.